WASTELINE INC.
PO Box 3471 Rapid City, SD 57709-3471 (605)939-0650 (605)390-7255

PO Box 88 Cortez, CO 81321-0088
E-mail; WASTELINE.84532@gmail.com

29 July 2019

SUBJECT: Request for Extension, M2011016 (Arboles Sand and Stone Pit)

&Lucas West

DRMS
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. West:

Wasteline, Inc., on behalf of Arboles Sand and Stone, is requesting a two week extension to P
respond to the adequacy letter dated 12 July 2019. This extension is requested due to the

unforeseen problems with our computer hardware and software. Although we are working with
technicians from both HP and Windows to resolve the issues with a viral/hack attack and

mandatory updates resulting in a catastrophic cascading impact on all our software programs

and data stored. We anticipate it will take several days to recover all the necessary

documentation to complete the map and related information needed to respond to the letter.

Our goal is to provide the information requested as soon as possible. In advance, thank you for
your positive consideration of this extension request.

A copy of this signed letter will be provided via email as well as sending it hardcopy to the above
address. If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at WASTELINE, Inc. at

605-939-0650 email: Wasteline.84532@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

=

Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE, Environmental and Permitting Compliance Engineer

Enclosure(s): None

Cf:  Arboles Sand and Stone (Steve Wright)
Crossfire Aggregates Services (Perry Neil)



